

50 th.



ANNIVERSARY OF THE FOUNDING OF THE MINNESOTA CHAPTER

(now renamed "Twin Cities Chapter")

OF THE AMERICAN GUILD OF ORGANISTS

PLYMOUTH CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH 1900 Nicollet Avenue Minneapolis, Minn. Nov. 13th, 1960

3:40 P.M. - Organ prelude by Arthur B. Jennings

4:00 P.M. - The Processional Hymn

5:30 P.M. - Banquet

An afternoon Church Service will be held in Plymouth Church on Sunday, November 13th at 4:00 o'clock. The service will be conducted by the Reverend Howard Conn, D. D. In addition to the brief liturgy, Saint-Saens' Christmas Oratorio will be sung. The soloists (regular members of the choir) will be Madalyn Staupe, soprano; Nancy Perry, contralto; Gordon Griebenow, tenor; and Frederick O. Hutchinson, bass. The harp will be played by Frances Gilman Miller. Arthur B. Jennings, organist and choir director, will play the following organ compositions at 3:40:

Fantasie in A Major - - - - - Franck Greensleeves - - - - Searle Wright Rhosymedre - - - Ralph Vaughan Williams The Processional Hymn will be promptly at 4:00 o'clock. The Reverend Monroe Bell, Chaplain of our guild chapter, will give the address.

Following this we will go to JACKMAN HALL for our GOLDEN ANNIVERSARY BANQUET. Believe me, it's worth \$2.25 just to read the menu, and I know we will all have fun matching it with the foods served. The banquet will be climaxed with an address by our national president, Mr. Harold Heeremans, F.A.G.O., CH.M., F.T.C.L. His topic will be: "The Next Fifty Years".